FEATURED FALL EVENTS
and programs

20th Century Club funds senior cognitive health series

Members of the 20th Century Club presented a check for $6,000 to the library
at the May Board of Trustees meeting. The gift will fund adult programming and
services, including the senior cognitive health programs, the first of which isa
series called “Wits Workout,” an interactive program of brain puzzles and
discussion starters, scheduled for Thursday afternoons beginning October 13
(see page 7 for details).

Since 1892, the club has supported the
Park Ridge community in educational,
cultural and civic endeavors while
providing camaraderie among its
members. Janelle Marcuccilli and

Liz Greenhil], are pictured at right

with Library Director Joanna Bertucci,
Adult Services Manager Laura Scott and
Library Board of Trustees President
Lauren Rapisand.

“Boost
your cognitive
function and
memory while
reconnecting with
_ your neighbors.” '




